
   

    
       

  
 

 
 

 
   

  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

From: Kyle K. Henke <hen 
Sent:  Monday,  July  22, 2019 4:59 PM  
To:  ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>  
Subject:  ANTITRUST CONSENT DECREE REVIEW  - ASCAP and BMI  2019  
 
Anything to reduce the fees associated with these organizations will be something I would like to 
support. However you need to go about this, please follow that path.We may play music to the public 
twice a year and to base the fee on population served needlessly increases the fees. 

Thank you, 

Kyle Henke 
City of Kirkwood 
Superintendent of Recreation 
Ph:314.822.5856 
Fax:314-984-5931 
henkekk@kirkwoodmo.org 

#WhereKirkwoodPlays 




